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Dear Resident and Valued Water Customer:

Subject: Pearl City Water System Improvement, Part IV: Job 21-015

Aloha! Construction work will begin in your neighborhood to improve fire protection and
water service reliability for you and your neighbors.

Construction is scheduled to begin on or after August 1, 2022, and completion is
scheduled for the first quarter of 2024.

Working hours will be from 7:30 a.m. to 3:30 p.m., Monday through Friday. We will
notify you in advance if the project requires temporary shut-off of your water supply. We
regret any inconveniences this temporary service disruption might cause.

Please contact Chris Tamanaha of the Construction Management Branch, Capital
Projects Division, at (808) 260-6176, or (808) 748-5730 if you have any questions or
concerns.

Very truly yours,

e

ERNEST Y. W. LAU, P.E.
Manager and Chief Engineer
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